
Traffic Monitor Reminders 
 

Hello CDT families! 

 

Thank you for signing up for a shift as a traffic monitor for our Capitol Theatre week. You play an important role keeping 
our dancers safe as they are dropped off for and picked up from rehearsals. 

 

Here are a few reminders: 

 

• Drop off monitors: We have you scheduled to arrive approximately ½ hour before call time, and about 15 
minutes before class monitors are scheduled to arrive. This gives us time to assign positions and get instructions 
before the monitors and then dancers begin to arrive. 

• The map of the drop off area is below. Please allow for plenty of time to find parking downtown and get to the 
drop off area.  

• Weather: We’ve had a variety of weather conditions throughout the years, and have experienced everything 
from very warm and sunny spring days, windy days, rainy days, snowy days and even a squall! Please dress in 
layers if possible and consider a hat for warmth and/or sun, especially if you are signed up for the longer shifts 
on Monday or Tuesday evenings.  The hotel across the street from the drop off area also blocks out sun and can 
make the area cold even on a sunny day. 

• We have reflective vests for your protection and to give you some authority when directing parents through the 
drop off area.  

 

 


